
Attention Poets!
The Creative Writing and 
Performance Club will be 
holding a poetry contest, 

which is open to all students 
of Clark Advanced Learning 

Center. 

The theme of the contest is 
“important memories,” and students 

may write in either an open or 
closed form. The choice is yours! We 
encourage you to submit poems of 

varying length, but please no longer 
than three stanzas with four lines 

per stanza
Winners of the contest will receive gift cards, journals, and other prizes. Finalists will also be 

featured in our upcoming publication and Creative Writing and Performance event in April, and have 
the opportunity to channel their creativity in one of the most powerful forms of literature. 

Submit your entries to windingriver@clarkalc.net or to Mr. E in Room D-132 no 
later than Tuesday, March 30th.


